
MILWAUKEE COUNTY

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE: November 21, 2013

TO: Supervisor Michael Mayo, Sr., Chairperson, Transportation, Public Works
and Transit Committee

FROM: Brian Dranzik, Director, Department of Transportation

SUBJECT: INFORMATIONAL REPORT: Summary of a Fund Transfer for
Consideration at the December 2013 Meeting of the Committee on Finance,
Personnel and Audit

Description: Amount:

DOT – Transportation Services (Highways Capital) $375,000

The Director of the Milwaukee County Department of Transportation (MCDOT) is
requesting an appropriation transfer to create a new capital improvement project. The
county funding is offset by a decrease in another capital improvement project that is
completed.

E. Layton Avenue (S. Howell Ave. to S. Pennsylvania Ave.).
 WH02016 E. Layton Avenue - Howell to Pennsylvania

Budget for design work needed for resurfacing E. Layton Ave. under a State of
Wisconsin Freight Grant project. A corresponding decrease will occur in the budget
for WH02005 W. Oklahoma Avenue - 108th St to 76th St. which is completed.
There is no tax levy impact from this transfer.




